November 2020
Dear Parent/Carer,
S4 Parents Evening – December 2020

With the restrictions in place because of the COVID pandemic, we will not be able to run our usual parents/carers evening for S4.

However, we are holding a “virtual” event where our staff call you on your mobile number to discuss the progress of your son/daughter. This would be a five minute phone call.

This week, the pupils will be given an appointment sheet where they can book phone call slots with their subject teachers. The call times will be:

Tuesday 1 December  between4pm-5.30pm

Wednesday 2 December between  3.30pm-5pm

Thursday 3 December between 4pm-5.30pm

We piloted this type of event with S5/6 recently and it was very successful.

We hold your contact number on file, and I have confirmed with the pupils that they are correct. However, if you would like to use a different number, please call the school by the end of the day on Thursday 26 November to update us.

Yours sincerely,
Mr B McKenna
Depute Head Teacher 
